

Dec. 1st, 2009

To: The Members of the Solitude Pointe Homeowners Association

Looking forward, the new Board is seeking ideas, suggestions and direction to focus their attention in the upcoming year. We thought that a survey containing some ideas would be a good place to start. Please take a few moments to review the attached survey and consider the importance of each item to your household. This is an opportunity to look at some potential options, convey your opinion of relevance, and comment. The survey also includes several open lines where your additional suggestions can be indicated.

Please return the survey to: Dale Fisher 6749 Alta Drive Brighton, Mi. 48116 by December 16th, 2009

The Board would like to use the results of this survey as a planning tool to ensure that we focus on the things that are most important to the membership. Please remember that the Board consists of only three of the association members. We were elected by the membership, but as volunteers we cannot be expected to address all of the items that are identified without additional support. Some of the work may need to be contracted out, but much of the effort can be performed by other volunteers. If you have an interest in any of the topics and would be willing to assist in accomplishing the objective, please indicate that in the column provided.

Once reviewed and tabulated, the Board will document the results and inform the membership of the results and what steps it will take to address these issues. We need your support, please help where you can.

Thank you,

Andrew Fribley
Dale Fisher
Mark Velarde